
 

 
 

 

On Wednesday, November 18, 2020 at 6:14 pm the Town Board of the Town of Washington, La 
Crosse County, Wisconsin held its monthly meeting at the said town hall with all members present.  Town 
Chairman, Dan Korn called the meeting to order.  The agenda was properly posted.  The October minutes 
were reviewed.  A motion was made and seconded to approve the minutes as corrected.  The motion carried.  
The treasurer report was presented.  A motion was made and seconded to approve the treasurer’s report.  
The motion carried.  A motion was made and seconded to pay the bills.  The motion carried.   

CCFC Report:  Jerome reported on the fire commission.  They are reviewing the current fees. 
Bob Servais from Milestone presented their proposed rezone for the Clements Quarry.  They would 

be rezoning 72 acres from Exclusive Ag to Recreation and Natural Resources. They need to go to La Crosse 
County Zoning for the rezone and a new reclamation plan.  A motion was made and seconded that the board 
did not oppose the possible rezone request.  The motion carried. 

Dan gave and update on the public scoping survey on the Coon Creek Watershed.  Jerome reported 
that the Mark Newman adjustment appeal was denied because it wasn’t a hardship.   

A motion was made and seconded to approve the contract renewal for Schmitz Inspections.  The 
motion carried 

We reviewed the miscellaneous correspondence.  We received a notice from the county of a high 
nitrate level in our water.   Our next meeting will be Wednesday, December 9, 2020 at 6:00 pm.  A motion 
was made and seconded to adjourn the meeting.  The meeting was adjourned at 7:35 p.m.  

 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
Barb Muenzenberger, Clerk 
 

 
 On Wednesday, November 18th, 2020 at 6:00 p.m. a public hearing on the proposed budget for the Town of 
Washington, La Crosse County, Wisconsin was called to order by Town chairman, Dan Korn at the 
Washington Town hall. The hearing was adjourned at 6:10 pm.  
A special Meeting was held for the Town of Washington, La Crosse County, Wisconsin on Wednesday, 
November 18th, 2020 immediately following the budget hearing. The Town Chairman called the meeting to 
order at 6:10 p.m.  
 

1. To adopt the of a resolution by the town meeting endorsing a town board resolution which 
proposes that the town levy exceed the state allowable levy limit under s. 66.0602, Wis. Stat., 
specifically a proposed tax levy which would exceed the allowable town tax levy for 2020, before 
adjustments,  15 percent, for a dollar increase of $25,000.  

2. To establish the compensation for elected town officers pursuant to s. 60.10(1)(b)1., Wis. Stat.  
3. To approve the 2020 total town tax levy of $183,047 to be collected in 2021 pursuant to s. 

60.10(1)(a), Wis. Stat.  
A motion was made by Jerome De Florian and seconded by Don Hundt to approve the resolution to exceed 
the allowable levy limit by $25,000, establish compensation for elected town officers and approve the town 
tax levy of $183,047.  The motion carried.  Votes 9-0 in favor. 
A motion was made and seconded to adjourn the special meeting. The meeting was adjourned at 6:14 p.m.  

 
Respectfully Submitted,  
Barb Muenzenberger, Clerk 

 
 


